
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you enjoy reading about some of the amazing things that have been 

going on during the last month at the school. As we finish the term it’s a time 

to reflect, but also a time to look forward to the many wonderful events dur-

ing the summer term. The leadership team have already begun to look at 

transition from your child’s current year to either their new school, in the 

case of our year 6 children, or their next year group and new teacher. We 

will be giving you full details as to how we support all children and in some 

cases some additional transition visits and activities over the coming weeks. 

We will continue to ask children to come into school in PE kits on certain 

days each week. Look out for a message from your child’s teacher in case 

this day changes.  I have started to notice a range of different ‘kits’ being 

worn. Please visit the link to see what children should be wearing. 

https://www.stokehill.devon.sch.uk/web/uniform/641425 

I appreciate for some of our older children a new t shirt may not be pur-

chased and therefore a plain white top or another plain coloured t shirt is 

acceptable. There should be no sports teams kits being worn as part of PE  

kits. 

At time of writing we are still awaiting publication of our Ofsted report. This 

normally takes around 6 weeks, so 

hopefully we’ll have something to 

share with you shortly after Easter. 

 

I wish all families a happy and restful 

holiday. 

 

Jamie Sullivan 

Head of School 
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DATES 

 

Return to School 

18th April 

 

4B Class  

Assembly 

28th March 

 

Bank Holiday 

School Closed 

 1st May 

 

4G Class  

Assembly 

5th May 

 

Coronation Day  

School Closed 

8th May 

 

Year 6 National 

Tests 

w/b 8th May 

 

4W Class  

Assembly 

12th May 

 

 

Half Term 

School Closed 

29th May—2 June 

 

 

Return to School 

5th June 

School Champions 

The following children received school awards in reading, writing or maths during 

the last month: 

Reading: Hena (5P), Arlo (3J), Ben (4B) 

Writing: William (3T), Fiona (3T), Max (6M) 

Maths: Sullivan (6AE), Jack (6AE), Mahdiya (6MK)  

 



 Snacks 

Classroom to 4K 

For several weeks, as part of their daily exer-

cise the children have been practising run-

ning round the track, building up to a 4K run. 

Led by Mrs Alam and our wonderful Sports 

Ambassadors, all of the children in school  ran 

their hearts out  to earn their medal. It was 

another lovely example of the older children 

helping and encouraging younger ones. 

 

 

If you decide to send your child in with a snack for break each day, a couple of 

quick reminders. Firstly we have a strict no nuts policy due to a number of children 

who have allergies. Also we ask children to have a healthy snack. Most children 

bring in a piece of fruit, cheese or other healthy products.  

We also ask that there is minimal packaging and where possible it is recyclable to 

fit in with the schools sustainability drive. 

Let’s save the sandwiches, biscuits and crisps for lunch boxes and not be eating 

them at morning break! 

 Year 3 Production 

Pirates v Mermaids 

Year 3 treated us to two evenings of their fantastic 

show this week. What a fabulous way to end the term. 

The children worked really hard to learn their lines, the 

songs and all of the acting that was included. There 

are so many talented children in the year group and 

this gives so many the chance to grow in confidence 

and showcase their skills. Thank you to the year 3 team 

of adults for working so hard to put this together and 

you for supporting your child with their costumes. 

World Book Day 2023 

 

World Book Day gave the school an opportuni-

ty to once again remind the children of the en-

joyment of reading. This is something we feel 

strongly enables all children the access their 

learning better. This year as a school the chil-

dren have read 125 million words through Ac-

celerated Reader. It was amazing, as always, 

to see the brilliant costumes the children 

dressed up in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Office Notice  

 

A reminder that school starts again on Tuesday 18th 

April. 

We understand that sometimes you may need to request a 

leave of absence. Please come to the school office to 

complete the form with as much warning as possible.  

Ordering meals continues in the same way. There is a new 

menu that is now the same for children across both 

schools. 

Year 4 Residential to Magdalen Farm 
It’s been a wet and wonderful week for our year 4 children as they 

have spent 2 nights at Magdalen Farm. They learnt so much about 

how a farm works, feeding animals, orienteering, team building and 

much, much more. Parents will get a chance to hear more and see 

many pictures during the upcoming assemblies, so double check the 

date on the front page. 

What could you do during the holidays? 

 

If you’re looking for something to do locally or perhaps a little further a 

field in Devon this Easter holiday, then check out some of the ideas on 

the websites below. Many are free, whilst some have small costs. Surely 

there is something to entertain the children this holiday. 

 

www.exploringexeter.co.uk/7-events-easter-half-term-exeter 

 

www.visitexeter.com/whats-on/seasonal/easter-in-exeter 

 

Perhaps you’d like to travel a little further and explore Devon. 

 

https://devonwithkids.co.uk/things-to-do-in-devon-this-easter 

 

www.pinpointdevon.co.uk 

 

Or perhaps a day out somewhere in the South West that you’ve not been 

to before? 

 

www.flipflopsorwellies.co.uk/easter-days-out-east-devon-dorset-

somerset 



 

 


